

GRAMMAR L.6 THE ADJECTIVE — KINDS OF ADJECTIVES

Q1. What is an adjective? Give some examples.

Q2. Rewrite the following using the opposites of the adjectives.

1. a fresh fruit _____
2. a poor man _____
3. a shallow lake _____
4. a dark shade _____
5. a smooth surface _____

Q3. Fill in the blanks with suitable adjectives associated with these animals or birds.

1. The _____ fox.
2. The _____ peacock.
3. The _____ bull.
4. The _____ dog.
5. The _____ lamb.
6. The _____ horse.
7. The _____ lion.
8. The _____ bat.

Q4. Tick the correct adjectives from the ones given in brackets.

1. In hot weather we like to wear (thick / thin / costly) clothes.
2. The tea was (strong / sharp / deep).
3. The smell of a rose is (strong / sweet / delicious).
4. A soldier is (timid / brave / weak)
5. We should eat (fresh / stale / junk) food.

GRAMMAR L—7. THE ADVERB—KINDS OF ADVERBS

Q1. Define an adverb with examples.

Q2. Fill in the blanks with the adverbs opposite to the meaning to those given in brackets.

1. Our team played _____ (badly).
2. He behaved _____ (foolishly).
3. He did his work _____ (wrongly).
4. We should not talk _____ (politely).
5. The children played _____ (sadly).

Q3. Fill in the blanks choosing suitable adverbs.**noisily silently bitterly slowly neatly early politely**

1. He drew the diagram _____.
2. We watched the programme _____.
3. He woke up _____ in the morning.
4. The child cried _____.
5. The boys played _____.
6. We should talk _____.
7. The old man walked _____.

Comprehension Practice**Q I. Read the passage and answer the questions given below.****THE GIFT**

Mulla Nasrudin was on his way to the palace carrying a sack of potatoes. As he was walking, a local man asked him, "Where are you going?" "I'm going to the palace to give this gift of potatoes to the new ruler," Nasrudin replied. "What?" the man said. "That's not a suitable gift for a ruler. You should give him something better, like strawberries." So Nasrudin went home to get strawberries, and took them to the palace instead. The ruler, however, was used to receiving much nicer gifts, and ordered his men to throw the strawberries at Nasrudin as punishment for giving such a meager gift. As the strawberries hit him, Nasrudin began shouting, "Praise be to God!" Hearing Nasrudin make such a comment, the ruler ordered his men to stop, and curiously asked, "We're hitting you with the gifts you brought, and now you're praising God? Explain your behaviour, Mulla." Nasrudin replied, "I'm thanking God that I didn't bring you potatoes."

Q1. Where was Mulla Nasrudin going?

Q2. What was he carrying?

Q3. Why did Nasrudin go home?

Q4. What punishment did the ruler give to Nasrudin?

Q5. Why was Nasrudin thanking God?

Q II. Read the poem and answer the questions.**THE GHOST WITH THE MOST**

“Boo! Boo Hoo!”

Cried the ghost with the most.

No one comes to visit me,

Though I’m a perfect host.

I decorate with cobwebs

Sweep the spiders under the rug

Yet no one offers me

A kind word or a hug.

Sure, I may look scary

But if people really knew me

They wouldn’t be afraid

‘Cause they could see right through me.

Q1. True or false?

- a) The ghost is a perfect host. ()
- b) Everyone comes to visit the ghost. ()

Q2. Fill in the blanks.

No one ever _____ me

A _____ or a _____.

Q3. Match the following:

- | | |
|----------------------|------------------|
| a) Boo Hoo | I may look scary |
| b) Sure | cried the ghost |
| c) I decorate | under the rug |
| d) Sweep the spiders | with cobwebs |

Q4. Find the rhyming words for:

most _____

rug _____

see _____

Q5. Pick out the lines from the poem which mean that the ghost is transparent.

LETTER WRITING

Q. Write a letter to your father on the occasion of Fathers' Day thanking him for whatever he has done for you.

Note: Read the lessons carefully. Any new question can be asked from the lessons. Learn the Question and Answers from the Course book and notebook.

Page 15 of 15